
 

 

 

   

  Welcome brothers to another busy month. We 
have two brothers passing on to the Fellowcraft 
Degree, an Awards Dinner, and a  Visit to Michi-
gan Center Lodge. I’m hoping to see good turn 
outs for all these activities. If anyone is inter-
ested in the visit to Michigan Center and needs 
directions, you can call me (764-1377) and I will 
help you out. Also the awards dinner is for 
Brothers and their special lady. Officers are to 
wear tuxes. I look forward to seeing you in lodge 
or one of our other activities 
 
MORAL RESPONSIBILITY: 
 
  One of the hidden mysteries of ancient  
Freemasonry is that symbolism which teaches 
that character can be built or developed in only 
one way, and that is by doing good to others. It 
is hidden from those who are unworthy to re-
ceive it but it unveils itself to those who seek 
truth, ask for light, and knock at the door of their 
better nature. 
 
“Man cannot assume a moral obligation; no can 
anyone thrust a moral obligation upon him. With 
every acquisition of knowledge a moral obliga-
tion automatically attaches to him.” 
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Calendar for  

Thurs.  

Oct. 4     - Fellowcraft Degree Practice -

  7:00 p.m. 

Wed. 

Oct. 10   - Visit Michigan Center Lodge 

  Meet at the Mi. Center  

  Lodge. Opens at 7:30 p.m. 

Thurs.  

Oct. 11   - Regular Communication - 

  7:30 p.m. 

 

Thurs. 

Oct. 18   -    Fellowcraft Degree -  

  7:00 p.m. 

  Officers Tuxes please. 

 

Thurs. 

Oct. 25   - Awards Dinner - 6:00 p.m. 

  Social Hour, 6:30 p.m.  

  Dinner. RSVP to Lyman 

  Robertson by October. 18 -  

  780-0910. Officers Tuxes  

  please. All Brothers and 

  their special lady are  

  welcome. 



 

 

“Brothers, Fall has arrived and with it a time for our Ma-

sonic Renewal. If you have moved over the summer, 

please let me know so that your address and phone num-

ber may remain current. Also, if you know of any Brother 

or member of a brother’s family, being ill or otherwise in 

distress, please let me know so that cards can be sent and 

visitation made. 

Thanks.”      

 
Fraternally, 

   

           Jerry Williams, PM 

           Secretary 

 www.jackson17.org 
   Awaits your inspection... 
 
There is a plethora of information that you can find by linking to 
other sites from our website. 
 

Steve Vining is our website administrator - let him know what you think about it! 
 

 
If you can think of anything that should be added to the Trestleboard or the website email  

George M. Otis, P.M.  at gmotis@sbcglobal.net 

 


